
Annual Report for Norwich Netball League. 

All in all a great year for netball in Norwich. 

The winter leagues continue to have good support with 36 teams competing across 5 divisions at the 

indoor courts at The Sportspark. 

Open Academy has 12 teams competing in arranged friendlies on  Monday nights, with another 16 

teams playing at City Academy on Thursdays 

The summer leagues are underway with some new teams entering both leagues. 

47 teams are taking part in the competitive league and the friendly league has 12 teams this year.  

Good quality courts are not always easy to find and we are using several venues across Norwich. 

Our new look Website has just been launched and it is looking great with many new features and a 

more user friendly format including FAQ’s, fixtures, league tables and access to all the relevant forms 

that teams need throughout the year. 

Teams and individuals were given the opportunity to put forward ideas and suggestions which was 

gratefully received by the committee and resulted in some minor changes to the handbook. We are 

hopeful that  this will continue in the future. 

So I am just left to say a big thank you to all of the Players, Coaches, Umpires, Mentors, Supporters 

and  Volunteers for a fantastic year. 

 

 


